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Friday 24th January 2025 

 
 

Dear parents/carers,  

 
I can barely believe it is a week since we last updated you! We have had a lovely busy five 

days in school. The children have continued their strong start to 2025, with hard work in 

classrooms and super engagement in our extra-curricular offer. A public well done must go out 
to our Sports Active Leaders this week who welcomed several of our feeder Primaries in for 

multi-skills student-led training. I would, also, like to publicly acknowledge recent Headteacher 
Award winners:  

 

#Be Inclusive – as well as thriving in his theory work in construction, Max Trojnar has 
demonstrated a very kind approach to assist his peers. 

 
#Be Moral – William Wrall has shown an excellent capacity for analysis of morality in his 

History work. 

 
#Be Organised – Elizabeth-Hogarth-Johns has been superbly organized over a series of lessons 

in the design and build of her bug hotel.  

 
#Be Excellent – the quality of Filip Biesiadzinski’s written work and intellectual thought in PSHE 

topics has been amazing in year 9.  
 

Just a reminder that the children are not in on Monday. We have staff training during which, 

amongst other things, we will be working on taking our digital strategy to the next level. It is 
year 10 Parents Evening on Thursday, so we look forward to seeing year 10 parents then. 

 
After Parents Evening on Thursday, I will be in attendance at the Holocaust Memorial Evening 

at the Town Hall, where Billie Allsop and Lucy Marshall will be representing Unsworth Academy 

by participating in readings and speeches. Good luck girls! 
 

Have a lovely weekend all,  

 
 

 
 

Mr A Fair 

Academy Principal  
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